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January 20, 1913. From Oxford.
Dear Libman:

Do you think your epecimens should be shown in con-
nection with the Medical Section, or with the Fathological
Museum? Let me know in the ccurse of a few weeks. 1
could change the address, as you suggest. It might be
well to specify the character of the specimens.

Sincerely yours,



